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Bus Services update – Selby and Ainsty Area Constituency Committee 
meeting – 13th June, 2024  
 
Provided by: Andy Clarke, Public & Community Transport Manager, North Yorkshire 
Council (to be reported verbally – Andy will not be attending meeting).  
 
 
There are no current confirmed changes to local bus services in the Selby area, we 
understand that there will be some minor timetable changes to Arriva services 
expected to take place from the end of July and full details of these will available on 
the council website nearer the time. 
 
North Yorkshire Council has been allocated £3.5m of Network North BSIP3 grant 
funding to improve bus services. Proposals for this were approved by the Executive 
on 19th March and projects will be delivered from this summer onwards. The 
Department for Transport have indicated that there should be future years of BSIP 
funding but this is now unlikely to be confirmed until after the general election on 4th 
July 
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